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July 24, 2006 
 
 
M E M O R A N D U M 
 
TO:  Honorable Board Members 
 
FROM: Kendra Goodman, CPPB, Purchasing Agent 
 
SUBJECT: Third Year of Negotiated Three-Year Contract, Behavioral Services 
  Comprehensive Care Corporation 
 
 
On July 26, 2005, official action (attached) was taken to approve the second year of this  
contract for behavioral services.  The first year of a negotiated, three-year contract with 
Comprehensive Behavioral Care was originally approved by the Board on May 18, 2004. 
 
Based on a decision at its June 29, 2006 meeting, the Insurance Committee is recommending 
renewal of the CompCare contract for its third year.  The company has confirmed in writing 
that there will be no rate increases to the Board for the contract year, with all services 
currently provided remaining the same.  The contract term will be January 1, 2007 – 
December 31, 2007. 
 
If you have any questions, feel free to contact Saybra Chapman, Supervisor of Employee 
Assistance Programs, or me at your earliest convenience. 
 
 
 
 
KDG/az 
Attachments 
 
 
 
 

 


